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Moraga Garden Club's new slate of officers. Left,
outgoing president, Roberta Klaproth; third from
left, incoming president, Penny Walwark Photo
provided
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New officers of Moraga Garden Club announced
Submitted by Linda Foley

The Moraga Garden Club announced its new slate of
officers for the coming year starting September. 

In addition to its many efforts of beautifying and
supporting the town, the club has worked in conjunction
with Moraga to give a facelift to the Triangle - the
intersection of Rheem Boulevard and Moraga Road -
including an interesting whimsical, whirling sculpture.
Several members have also diligently worked to create
and develop a perennial garden in the Hacienda,
exemplifying artistic and solid garden planning. Other
members have taken on the long neglected urns on
Country Club Drive. 

For information about Moraga Garden Club, visit:
moragagardenclub.com

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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